
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
 Council Subcommittee Update 

 

From June 1st, 2024, to June 14th, 2024 

 
 
Best Practices Ad hoc Subcommittee  6/6  Davis, Lentz 
The subcommittee discussed revising the current Best Practices regarding interaction with 
applicants. Suggested changes are being recommended to the city council on 6/20. 
 
Charter City & Elections Issues Subcommittee 6/6  Davis, Lentz 
The subcommittee reviewed a PowerPoint prepared by National Demographic Corporation (NDC) 
President Douglas Johnson regarding district elections. Johnson’s slides provided potential district 
options around geographic concentrations of minority populations. This also led to discussion on how a 
directly elected Mayor would be impacted.  The subcommittee also discussed mayoral rotation and term 
limits. This is being brought to the city council on 6/20. 
 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   6/17 4:30pm Cunningham, Davis 
 
 


